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Cuba Riders Appeal

For the last eight years Pete Latarche has been our subscriptions
administrator.  However, in his 66th year, he is giving up the job (along
with some other commitments) so that he and his partner, Pam Ashton,
can spend more time together with their bicycles.

By way of celebration, they are doing a sponsored cycle ride in Cuba at
the end of February 2004.  The ride is under the auspices of the
Educational Aid to Cuba programme of the Cuba Solidarity Committee
and they will be in a group of riders taking educational materials to a
school for visually impaired children in Havana.

Peter says, “I have had the pleasure of doing the basic Radical Statistics
administration as one of my self employed jobs.  I didn’t do it for the
money but because I strongly believe that Radical Statistics continues to
make a vital contribution to the political life and debate both in this country
and further afield.

And I guess that, over the last few years, you loyal subscribers to the
Radical Statistics Journal have been the nearest thing I have had to
steady ‘employers’.  So I am asking that if you feel I have given reasonable
service to the Group and you want to show your appreciation, would you
please make a donation to the sponsorship of our ride in Cuba, no matter
how small.”

Cheques or Postal Orders should be made out to “Cuba Riders” and sent
to 3 Hazelhurst Road, Bradford, BD9 6BJ.

Inter bank (BACS) transfers\should be made to:  the Co-operative Bank,
Account No:  65120116, Bank Sort Code:  08 – 92 - 99

“I have really enjoyed working for you and don’t expect to lose contact
either with the Rad Stats Group or the many friends I have made through
the work.”

“¡Vanceremos!”




